
Mac’s  Tracks​ - ​February 2017   

Looking ahead…. 
February 

10- ​PAC Subway lunch 
14th​ - PAC mtg 
15th-​Junior 
Kindergarten & 
Kindergarten Info & 
registration night 7 p.m​. 
17th- ​Pizza lunch 
19th- ​PAC sponsored 
Curling 3-5 pm 
20th-​ Parent info night 
Self Regulation 
22nd​ -PINK DAY 
23rd -​Subway lunch 
24th - ​SIP day - no 
school 

 
March 

1st - ​Music Fest 
3rd - ​No school  
Teacher’s assessment 
day 
7th - ​Conversation with 
the Superintendent NJ 
7pm 
9th - ​Grade 4 ALC 
Trapping Camp 
14th & 15th​ - 
Parent/Teacher mtgs 4-7 
16th ​- PAC Subway lunch 
17th ​Spring Break 
begins 

 
April  

3rd - Back to School 

Happy February!  The month of January literally flew by.  There 
is always so much learning that takes place in the months after 
Christmas.  Students have settled in and are working to 
consolidate their learning.  
This month we are very fortunate to have not one, but three 
opportunities for teachers to spend time with different 
consultants for different purposes.  Our math guide, Carole 
Fullerton will be conducting lesson studies across the district from 
the 20-23rd, Dr. Leyton Schnellert visits on the 24th to the 28th 
and new to us, Stacey Burnard will be at NJ the week of the 
20-23rd as well.  
Stacey comes to us from the Yukon and will be supporting our 
learning around Self Regulation.  
Parents and caregivers, you are invited to hear Stacey’s 
introduction to Self Regulation on the evening of February 20th at 
7:00 here at NJ.  Childcare will be available for toddlers in the 
library, courtesy of a few of our Grade 5 students. 
Please join us on March 7th at 7 p.m. for a Conversation with the 
Superintendent. Mr. Huculak will be at NJ ready to talk to parents 
and caregivers. 
As we are heading into March and the March Break, I will combine 
the two months’ newsletters. Which means reminding everyone of 
our Parent-Teacher meetings being held March 14th and 15th from 
4:00-7:00.  Report cards will go home the Monday.  Please be sure 
to contact Natalie in the office to book your prefered time no 
later than March 8th.  Some teachers have chosen to host a 
Celebration of Learning during these evenings.  Be sure to check 
notes or emails coming home for more information. 
 
As always, there are a lot of great things happening at NJ!  

                        Family Literacy Brown Bag Lunch!  
 

    ​Shirley Zouboules 



  Junior Kindergarten comes to NJ! 
 
We are excited to have Junior Kindergarten 
coming in the fall of 2017.  We are working hard 
with our Kindergarten and district staff to 
ensure we are planning for our newest additions!  
We are accepting registrations for JK and 
Kindergarten now and will be holding an 
information session on Wednesday, February 
15th for JK and K and parents can also register 
then.  Please share the invitation with families 
who you may know are looking for information. 
We are looking forward to meeting our new 
families! 
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No Parking Areas 
 

Thank you to our drivers who are respectful 
of the ‘no parking’ signs in the driveway.  We 
are experiencing high volumes of vehicle 
traffic and want to once 
again remind drivers that 
there are ​NO PARKING 
areas in the driveway. 
Please​ DO NOT​ use the bus 
lane at any time when 
dropping off or picking up 
your child.  

 
Mindfulness from Ms. Bowden…. 

 
There are a number of definitions for mindfulness as in; Mindfulness is paying 
attention in a particular way: on purpose, in the present moment, and 
non-judgmentally; (Jon Kabat Zinn)  or as defined on the Mindful Schools 
website, mindfulness is; bringing awareness to one’s experience - mindfulness 
can be applied to our senses, thoughts, and emotions by using sustained 
attention and noticing our experience without over-identifying.  
     In terms of defining mindfulness to students, it means to notice what is 
happening right now, in this moment, without judging your feelings and 
experiences to be good, bad or anything in between. It means to notice what is 
happening right now, sitting with it, experiencing it, and then moving on. 
Examples of Mindful lessons teach about mindful bodies, mindful listening, 

mindful breathing, mindful seeing, and also focus on the cultivation of qualities such as kindness, 
generosity and gratitude. Some reflections from students after a lesson on mindful breathing when 
asked how the experience made them feel: “good and sleepy” , “I feel calm and sleepy”,  “I heard my 
heart”,  “really relaxed and tired”,  “I felt warm and sleepy”, “I felt really good”, “tired and sad and 
happy”, ”very, very, very peaceful and a little sad”, “I felt calm and relaxed”,  “I felt calm and empty, 
like nobody was near me and I felt like floating”, “calm, still and comfortable”,  “calm, tired and safe” 
, “sleepy and lazy”,  “I felt like I wanted to fall asleep”. 
 

For more information, please visit ​https://mindup.org/ 
 

Coming to NJ on March 13, the 
Maritime Centre for African Dance! 
During this fun, action packed day, 
students will have the opportunity to 
meet and learn from one of the 
centre’s dancers as part of NJ’s Fine 
Arts program​. 
 
 

https://mindup.org/


https://mindfull.wordpress.com/tag/primary-math-games/
http://www.pbis.org/school

